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The intention of this bill is incredible and I fully believe in the end result it's seeking to 

achieve. The issue I have with it is that it's putting an extra burden on hospitals 

without additional funding, structure, or infrastructure. As an emergency physician, 

I've seen firsthand the consequences of unfunded mandates on hospitals and the 

end result is more strain on a system that is already stretched over capacity.  Please 

do not enact this bill in its current form. If there were additional funding, staff, and 

resources provided to make it work beyond the current system constraints, I'd be all 

for it. 

 

 


